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MISS STEPHENS

The Ro al Colle e of Music

Thank you for your minute of 1st December.

I am delighted to know that the Prime Minister will be

able to find time on 28th February to join in the re-

enactment of the meeting by which the Royal College of

Music was established a hundred years ago.

2. For the record, I should make it clear that I

have not asked for or received from the Royal College

of Music any kind of inducement or reward for my part

in this matter, and I do not have a pile of 1, 000 dollars,

pounds, yens, crotchets or any other currencies

sitting in my cupboard.

ROBERT ARMSTRONG
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2nd December, 1981


